All through the month of September, the girls and boys from 5th to 6th class will be running together in preparation for the Tipperary Cross Country Championship on the 28th September 2023. They are training hard every day and all will be encouraged to compete on the day. We will hold our own cross country event in June 2024 and further information will follow.

